
Comment for planning application 24/00539/F
Application Number 24/00539/F

Location Land To The East Of Stratfield Brake And West Of Oxford Parkway Railway Station Oxford
Road Kidlington

Proposal Erection of a stadium (Use Class F2) with flexible commercial and community facilities and
uses including for conferences, exhibitions, education, and other events, club shop, public
restaurant, bar, health and wellbeing facility/clinic, and gym (Use Class E/Sui Generis), hotel
(Use Class C1), external concourse/fan-zone, car and cycle parking, access and highway
works, utilities, public realm, landscaping and all associated and ancillary works and
structures

Case Officer Laura Bell  
 

Organisation
Name Lynda baker

Address 15 Saffron Close,Bicester,OX26 3ZW

Type of Comment  Support

Type neighbour

Comments I am writing to express my enthusiastic support for the proposed new stadium for Oxford 
United. 
 
As the wife of a grassroots football manager and a mother of two football-loving sons, I 
understand firsthand the importance of having a strong and vibrant football community in 
Oxford. The success and sustainability of Oxford United are not just important to me 
personally but also to countless families like mine who are passionate about the beautiful 
game. 
 
A new stadium would not only provide a modern and comfortable venue for fans to enjoy 
matches but also create opportunities for the club to grow and thrive in the long term. It 
would serve as a beacon of hope and ambition for the entire community, inspiring young 
players and supporters alike to dream big and aim for success. 
 
Furthermore, investing in a new stadium demonstrates a commitment to the future of 
Oxford United, ensuring that the club remains competitive and continues to make a positive 
impact both on and off the pitch. 
 
I urge you to consider my family's perspective, along with the countless others who share 
our passion for football, and to support the development of the new Oxford United stadium. 
Together, we can help secure a bright and prosperous future for our beloved club.
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